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Ref:APNS/2024/  61      July 10, 2024 

 
To: All Member Publications. 
 All Accredited Advertising Agencies. 
 
Sub: Closed Holiday on account of “ ASHURA ” 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We have to inform you that member publications of the All Pakistan Newspapers Society will 
observe one closed holiday on account of “ASHURA” on Wednesday, July 17, 2024. 
 
Consequently, there will be no morning newspapers on Thursday, July 18, 2024 whereas the evening 
newspapers not appearing on Wednesday, July 17, 2024 may bring out their edition on Thursday, 
July 18, 2024, if they so desire.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
-s/d- 
 
(Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir) 
 Executive Director 
         APNS 


